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This is a redraft of 2005 SB−509.  I have advanced the dates in the draft by two years,
to correspond to this session.  The amount included in the fiscal change at the end of
the draft is a figure previously provided by DOT, I believe.  I do not know whether this
figure is still an accurate estimation of the cost savings of moving to single plate
issuance.  You may wish to confer with DOT on this issue.
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